
SAPC e-Note: CHANGE OF DESIGNATION TO NON-PRACTISING

Dear Pharmacist,
 
SAPC e-Note: CHANGE OF DESIGNATION TO NON-PRACTISING
 
Please find attached a letter informing you about your non-compliance with the 2024
Continuing Professional Development (CPD) requirements and further requesting
you to provide reasons for your non-compliance with the CPD regulations.
 
You are required to respond to the Registrar in writing by  Friday, 12 September
2025.
 
Yours sincerely,  
   
Vincent Tlala
Registrar/CEO  
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